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Dear Parent/Guardian,
We’re delighted that your child’s school has signed up to take part in this season’s ESFA U11 7a-side Danone Nations Cup competition.
At Danone, we understand how important a healthy and active lifestyle is and a really fun way for children to make new friends, experience new things as well as stay fit and healthy, is by playing a sport they love like football.

Teams that take part in this competition and progress will have the opportunity to play in district, county and regional games. Each game should be great fun as well as give players the opportunity to develop their skills.  Additionally, the teams that are successful could play in the National Finals at an English football stadium allowing them to have a professional experience.
To follow the progress of all the teams taking part in this year’s ESFA Danone Nations Cup competitions or for more information on the Danone Nations Cup, please visit www.schoolsfootball.org.
We hope you’ll agree, this is a really exciting opportunity for your school and we’re thrilled that you and your child are participating in this year’s ESFA Danone Nations Cup.
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